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This report confirms receipt of the FEC letter (dtd. March 10, 2010), and provides further details to support our 

previous Form 99 report (dtd. 01/29/10).    As reported in the previous Form 99, the discrepancy (higher bank balance 

than shown on the FEC reports) stemmed from amended reports in 2005.   This was undetected because the our disbursements 

and receipts matched, and so, we did not suspect the cash on hand amount did not match our bank balance.   Immediately 

after seeing the discrepancy, we reviewed all our PAC reports and amended PAC reports, dating back to 2000, and 

determined the discrepancy occurred as a result of those report amendments, as well as a 2004 request for a balance 

adjustment.   We are mindful of the imperative to balance each line of the report, and will ensure all balances align on 

future reports.     


